
EMBASSY 

OF THE UNION OF SOVIET SOCIALIST REPUBLICS 

CONSULAR DEPARTMENT 

-

5, Kensington Palace Gardens 
London, \V. 8 4QS 

Tel.: BAYswater 3216 

17th January, 1979 

Dear Sir, 

With reference to your letter dated January 
11th, 1979 we regret to inform you that we could 
not trace the town ZIDIK in area you mentioned in 

A 
your letter. 

II ..S '1 { ""'Y.J Fait b.fully yours, ""� lpfj

D, __ .c Susan, 

Perhaps you would like to drop this magazineT�e Birmingham Jewish 

REcorier a line.A letter from Canada should e,oke more in erest 
than a local one. 

An oller reder mi ht provide some information re the Harriage 
certificate.Perhaps there are branches of the Woolf or Balcon families 
connected with us in that area. 


